Psychology Club Minutes- Nov. 4 2008

7- Students/ 1-Faculty

-Progressive Dinner was a major success! Dr.’s Briihl and Wasieleski would like
to host another type of event at their house in the spring semester where we
could play games and everyone brings a snack dish.

-This Thursday Nov. 6" Dr. Murry from Georgia Southern will be giving a
presentation on the Master’s in Experimental Psych and the Psy.D. in Clinical
programs. It starts at 12:30 pm in Rm. 106 of Psych Classroom Bldg. come out
and bring your questions!

-The next meeting, Nov. 11" we will have Dr. Lopez who is a clinical
psychologist, speak about what it takes and what it is like to be a clinical
psychologist.

-Sat. Nov. 15" we will be going to Douglas to bowl against the Psych Club from
South Georgia College at the Rock & Roll Bowling Alley. We will meet at the
Psych Bldg. parking lot at 2:15 pm to be able to arrive in Douglas by 4pm. Join
us!

-Tues Nov. 18thmeeting Shannon Murphy will be talking about the GRE and
entering grad school, as she is interviewing for Clinical /Doctoral programs.

-Tues 25" is the Faculty and Student Thanksgiving Potluck Dinner! Feel free to
come eat, and bringing side dishes is welcomed!

-We are doing a toiletry drive with Psi Chi from Nov.10"-21% to benefit The
Haven. Please bring toiletry items for women and children, to the box at the
front desk of the Psychology Office Building!

- Tues Dec. 2" will be our last meeting for this semester! We will reconvene for
the spring semester on Jan 13th, 2009!!

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psych Club!



